
January Term                                                                 27th Day of Term                                                            March 30, 2020 
  
 
 

  
Commission in session pursuant to adjournment at the Courthouse 
in Bowling Green, County of Pike, State of Missouri; 
Chris Gamm, Presiding Commissioner, Present 
Justin Sheppard, Associate Commissioner, Eastern District, present 
Bill Allen, Associate Commissioner, Western District, present 

    
 
   
Bill Allen moved to open the meeting at 9 AM, Chris Sheppard seconded the motion, Justin Sheppard, yes, motion 
carried.   

  
Reviewed mail and approved/paid bills 
 
Mark Twain Council contacted Commission about CoVid-19 events and programs offered through their office. 
 
Rhonda Stumbaugh, Administrator, Pike County Health Dept. gave update on one positive case of CoVid-19 in Pike 
County. 
 
Elected Officials meeting was held at 1:00PM to discuss courthouse operations during CoVid-19 crisis.  Decision was 
made to continue operating courthouse with employee schedules set up by each office holder.  Employees will be paid. 
Those attending were:  Milan Berry, Kim Luebrecht, Donna Prior, Patti Crane, Jerri Harrelson, Susie O, Alex Ellison, 
Stephen Korte, Tara Eskew, Bill, Justin & Chris. 
    
Meeting adjourned 2:00 PM. 

 
 

There being no other business before the County Commission, the meeting adjourned until April 2, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.  
  
                                 

_________________________________________________ 
Chris Gamm, Presiding Commissioner 

  
           _________________________________________________ 

Justin Sheppard, Eastern Commissioner      
        

                ______________________________________________ 
                Bill Allen, Western Commissioner 

  

                                                                   
  
  
  
  
  
  


